

Li Sing Tai Hang School Alumni Association Dinner

The Li Sing Tai Hang School Alumni Association Annual Meeting and Dinner was held on 12th May, 2017. We played many games at the dinner and we were so happy to see so many alumni attended the dinner. They had lots of fun, meeting their old friends and teachers at the gathering. Here are some photos from the dinner:















Parent Orientation Day

The 2017-2018 Orientation Day was held on 3rd September, 2017. Here are some photos from the day:



















Message from the Principal

Lately, students' mental health has been getting a lot more attention. Both teachers and parents are concerned about it. Hong Kong is a very competitive society with a high concentration of people on a small area. With globalization, it is even more difficult to find a happy place in the world. Therefore, we should not only equip our children academically for future employment, but we should also take care of their mental and emotional health.

Our school has spent a whole year analyzing and formulating our "Happy Campus Policy" which aims to create a happy learning environment. The policy covers homework, assessments, school timetables, curriculum and general school life. Starting from the 2017-2018 academic year, major measures include:

1. Curriculum

- 1.1 Implementing a "6-Day Cycle System" in order to create more time for learning. Lesson time is adjusted for each subject to cater for wholeperson education.
- 1.2 There are 1-2 Homeroom Periods in each cycle in order to enhance the support /to students from class teachers.
- 1.3 Increasing the lesson time for the Personal Growth period and implementing a Mindfulness programme. They will teach students emotional management skills.
- 1.4 There is a new Critical Thinking Skills Programme for P.3 to P.6.
- 1.5 P.1 Orientation programme for students to learn lunch routines, washroom practices, concentration skills as well as "Polite Talking Programme".
- 1.6 Starting from 2018-2019, there will be a Chinese drama class for P.4 to P.6.

1.7 Start from 2018-2019, there will be a whole school STEM Day.

2. School life

- 2.1 Every day after the first recess, there will be a "Dance Together" period for students to dance, exercise and stretch together.
- 2.2 There will be more games for students to play during recess.
- 2.3 Having performances during a lunch time.
- 2.4 Provide stationery for P.1 students.

3. Homework

- 3.1 There is a variety of homework in each subject with fixed frequency.
- 3.2 Students will finish challenging tasks in the lesson.
- 3.3 There are 10 minutes at the end of each lesson for students to do homework. Also, there is a free one-hour homework tutorial after school every day. Therefore, students should be able to finish their homework in school.
- 3.4The homework time for P.1 to P.3 students should be less than half an hour while for P.4 to P.6 students, no more than one hour.

4. Assessments

There are ongoing formative assessments with less content in each assessment. Summative assessments are replaced by daily class work, classroom observation and quizzes.

The school and the home are the main places for primary students. I believe as long as we work together to take care of our children and encourage a healthy lifestyle and learning environment, students can excel in all aspects of their lives.









Taekwondo Competition



Taekwondo Poomsae Competition 2017 for Primary Schools (3/5/2017)



Poomsae Championships 2017 for Primary Schools (9/7/2017)



Poomsae Championships 2017 for Primary Schools (9/7/2017)



Taekwondo Poomsae Competition 2017 for Primary Schools (3/5/2017)



Poomsae Championships 2017 for Primary Schools (9/7/2017)



2016-2017 Secondary School Places Allocation Result

50 students entered the secondary school places allocation (SSPA) last academic year. They got their results on 11th July, 2017. 82% of our students were given places within their first three choices. Many of our students went to Band 1 schools such as Queen's College, Wah Yan College, Marymount Secondary School, St. Francis' Canossian College, SKH Tang Shiu Kin Secondary School, and True Light Middle School of Hong Kong.

Congratulations to all P.6 graduates!



Sukhmann was accepted at Marymount Secondary School. She and her mother were delighted with the SSPA result.



Aiken was very happy with his new secondary school and his father was very proud of him.



P.6 Graduation Camp

















2016-2017 Speech Day

The 2016-2017 Speech Day was held on 7th July, 2017. Thanks to all the P6 parents and guests who attended.















School Choir

Our school choir members joined the Disney Performing Arts and performed in front of Hong Kong Disneyland train station.





Post-exam Activities



Curling Fun Day



Visit to the Hong Kong

Visit to a Visual Arts Exhibition





Leap Education Workshop